
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 

from: Jennifer Cleary 

date: July 3, 2018 

subject: Ex parte Communication; Home Appliance Rulemakings 

 

This memo memorializes the meeting between the Association of Home Appliance 

Manufacturers (AHAM) and the Department of Energy on June 15, 2018, for inclusion in the 

public docket.  In summary, we discussed generally standards and test procedure rulemakings 

related to home appliances. 

 

The attendees were as follows:  

 

Alexander Fitzsimmons, DOE 

Sofie Miller, DOE 

Kevin Jayne, DOE 

Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 

 

 


